
 
Meeting Notes 
August 2nd, 2001 
 
President Cheryl Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:07 p.m.   
Secretary Gail Bauer read the minutes from July’s meeting, which were approved as 

corrected. 
Treasurer Jim Mueller gave the Treasurer's report, noting that this year we have purchased a 

second readerboard, a generator, a cart for the second generator, and several chairs. 
 
Old Business 
 
We reviewed the EESCC Year End Banquet information.  It will be at the Ramada Inn on 

Coburg road.  A no host bar will open at 6 p.m., and dinner will be served at 7 p.m..  
This year we will operate on a pre-paid basis only, with no refunds.  She will need us 
to respond two and a half weeks in advance.  Brenda needs our confirmation 21/2 
weeks  prior to the banquet.  Detailed information will be contained in the 
September and October newsletters, and posted on the EESCC website.  Many 
thanks to Brenda again for her hard work! 

 
New Business 
 
The website was down for about a week because the old host company went out of business, 

but is now up and running smoothly.  Many thanks to Tim and his consistent efforts!  
He has created a website that far outdistances those of most clubs. 

There was brief discussion of new sponsor possibilities. 
Our next autocross dual event is August 25/26 in a still to be announced location.  LBCC is 

now out, with Coos Bay and Willamette Pass still possible.  Stay tuned to the 
website for updates.   

Coos Bay looks like a great site.  We need commitment from people to drive over and 
participate.  There is camping on the site.   The man who runs the track is very 
willing to work with us.  He is very interested in having us add Coos Bay to our 
venues. 

The location decision will be made by our next flyer party, at Jim Mueller's office on 
Monday, August 6th, at 6 p.m. 

September's event is locked in at Roseburg.   
We need to find new pavement.  This is the responsibility of everyone, not just a select few. 
Please remember our servers at the Mission Restaurant, who work hard to keep us happy! 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m., and we moved on to our traditional cash drawing, 

which was won by Dan Jacobson. 
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